
ADAMS TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
Work Session 
March 17, 2025 

 
The Work Session meeting of the Adams Township Planning Commission was held on 
Monday, February 17, 2025, at the Adams Township Municipal Building located at 690 
Valencia Road, Mars, PA 16046.  
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:30 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
The following members of the Planning Commission were present: Liz McMeekin, Jeff 
McCormick, Marilyn Watson, Bob Downie, Jim Craig and Robert Foltz. Also, present 
was, Township Engineer Ronald Olsen, Solicitor Sean Gallagher, and Jennifer Ford 
Recording Secretary.    
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
There was no public comment. 
 

OTHER 
Slope Ordinance 
Mr. McCormick started the Slope Ordinances discussion. He asked if anyone had any 
comments. Mr. Olsen said he had no concerns with the Slope Ordinance. He stated the   
wetlands are protected and reforesting is more important to keep it looking rural.     
Mr. Olsen also mentioned landslides are costly and flat slopes are ecstatically pleasing.  
There was much discussion from the public and the Planners regarding the steepness of 
the slopes. Mr. McCormick stated that Mr. Gallagher will make a few minor changes for 
the next Planning Commission meeting on April 2, 2025.  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
On a motion by Marilyn Watson and seconded by Robert Downie, the meeting was 
adjourned at 5:40 p.m.  
All were in favor. 

 


